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The Access, Equity, and Diversity Advisory Committee met in Vermilion Hall 306 on 

Tuesday, September 18, 2018 at 12:00 p.m.     

 

Those present were:  Dr. Stephen Nacco, Kerri Thurman, Linda Bolton, Brenda Brown, 

Jill Cranmore, Joshua Jackson, Pastor Tyson Parks, Gladys Davis, Dr. David Fields, John 

Hart, Dave Kietztmann, Bob Mattson, Carla Boyd, Sandra Finch, and Gina Davis. 

 

WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS 

Ms. Carla Boyd welcomed everyone and thanked them for attending. Everyone 

introduced themselves. 

 

ENROLLMENT STATISTICS 

Mr. Bob Mattson shared and discussed the DACC New Undergraduate Student 

Enrollment handout. 

 

COLLEGE REPORT 

Dr. Nacco highlighted the recent Annual Report. He reported Ms. Tracy Cherry, Principle 

of Kenneth D. Baily Academy, was appointed to the Board on 9/10/18. He also 

highlighted the August 2018 DACC Flash with the group. 

 

UPDATES 

Ms. Carla Boyd gave an update on the Cost Of Poverty Experience (COPE) the College 

participated in during the August In-Service. Carla also gave an update on the mentoring 

program focusing on African American males. A total of 21 male mentors are on the list 

to help with the October 3, 2018 kick-off. The Barbershop Meet and Greet invitations 

were hand delivered to 21 students. She reported the Equality –Inclusion team has been 

given the charge of focusing on equality gaps. She also shared information she learned 

during the recent listening tour. 

 

ROUNDTABLE 

 On September 29, 2018, DACC will host the Hispanic/Latino Fair for the 

community in the Bremer Theater from 3:00 – 6:00 p.m. Flyer was distributed 

 On October 3, 2018, the Barbershop Meet and Greet kick –off will be in the Mary 

Miller Center Room 300 at 2:30 p.m. 

 The charges/question for the next meeting are “How are we going to bridge the 

gap?” and “How can we be more informed so we can inform others?” 

 There was discussion regarding how information from social service agencies is 

shared. 

 

FUTURE MEETING DATE 

The date of the next meeting is Tuesday, November 13, 2018 at 12:00 p.m. in Vermilion 

Hall 306.  Meeting adjourned at 1:05 p.m. 

      Minutes as recorded by Gina Davis 


